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Hello Ms. Allen,

Hope this email finds you well.

| am reaching out as | noticed the sign this week in the lot at 1812 W. 11th St. and subsequently learned of the pending
plans to make changes to the existing property so | thought | would email ahead of the public hearing slated for
June 7th.

My understanding is the project goal is to relocate the existing historic home on the 1812 W. 11th St. lot and also build a
new structure towards the rear of the property. As a neighbor residing just a few doors down at 1820 W. 11th St. | have a
vested interest in the appearance and use of nearby homes and properties in our gem of a neighborhood. That being
said, | am writing in support of the proposed changes. | feel that by retaining the historic structure it will prove to help
preserve the visual character of the neighborhood, which | appreciate, and the proposed new modern style home in the
rear would align with design and styles that can currently be found throughout the 78703 neighborhood.

Ultimately, | believe the proposed plans will improve the current appearance of the property as well as serve as an
enhancement and asset to the neighborhood. | notice that the public hearing is scheduled for June 7th - please consider
this email as my support of the project as | am unable to attend the hearing in person.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to reach me at this email. | appreciate your review and
consideration.

Sincerely,
Sarah

Sarah Figge

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





